
 
 
 
 

BP AUSTRALIA – DARWIN AIRPORT 
Hydrant Line Extension 

 

 
Customer: Darwin International Airport 
NRM Customer: BP Australia Pty Ltd 
Project Value:   $500,000 
Period of Project: April 2009 to October 2009 
 
Description of Project: 
 
Following successful implementation of the hydrant line extension works at Cairns Airport, 
Northern Refueling Maintenance were invited to tender for the mechanical works associated 
with the western hydrant line extension of the JAFS (Joint Aviation Fuelling System) for Darwin 
International Airport. NRM were successful in our bid for this project. 
 
Major works included in NRM’s scope were: 

 Installation of approximately 150 meters of 200NB pipe. 
 Installation of new valves. 
 Construction and installation of new valve pit. 
 Flushing and hydrostatic testing of new extension. 

 
The project was completed within the scheduled timeframe set by BP Australia and the works 
completed to their satisfaction and that of JAFS Darwin. The successful completion of this 
project places the company in a position to show potential clients that NRM have the skills and 
resources to conduct this type of works regardless of the location. 
 

 

Darwin Airport 

NRM, Cairns


